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July 12, 2013 
  

LF  PCN# C0105 Notification of change of MOQ and MDQ for 0FHA0200Z and 0FHM0200Z 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse Inc., as a leading provider of total circuit protection solution with global commitment to providing 
the highest quality products, would like to notify you of the change of Minimum Order Quantity and 
Minimum Delivery Quantity of materials 0FHA0200Z ACS ATO ADD-A-CIRCUIT BOX and 0FHM0200Z ACS 
MINI ADD-A-CIRCUIT BOX. In an effort to control inventory and reduce costs, we will accept orders and 
ship product only in the standard pack of 50 pc. The quantity change will be implemented October 1, 2013.    
 
 

Material MOQ MDQ 

0FHA0200Z 50 50 

0FHM0200Z 50 50 

 
We will continue to offer these Add-A-Circuit boxes in the 20 pc. pack: 
 

Material MOQ MDQ 

0FHA0200S 20 20 

0FHM0200S 20 20 

 
This is an order and delivery quantity change only; no change will be made to the material. 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Pat Prince 
Pat Prince 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 
pprince@littelfuse.com 
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